


 
 SHERIFF’S INMATE WELFARE TRUST FUND 
  AUDIT REPORT 
 FOR THE PERIOD FROM JULY 1, 2006 TO JUNE 30, 2007 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Based on our audit, we conclude that payments made from the Sheriff’s Inmate Welfare Trust Fund during 
the period July 1, 2006 to June 30, 2007 were for purposes prescribed by the law.  
 
There were no reportable conditions from this audit. 
We wish to express our appreciation for the courtesy and cooperation extended to us during the course 
of the audit. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
Redwood City, California 
December 13, 2007  

 

 




